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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
  I continue to be so thankful and humbled by the amazing love and support directed at Life’s Key from so 
many different areas. Everyone from those who serve on the board of directors, to those that volunteer either in 
our office or at home, to our supporting churches spread across many states, to our friends at Emmaus in Iowa 
who are there for whatever we may need. We are the Lord’s army! It is no accident that this ministry has been 
around for this long. It is by the grace of God and through your help that we continue to serve, and we aim to run 
this race, touching as many hearts as the Lord allows until He calls us home! THANK YOU! 
  
Course Highlight: GOOD NEWS FOR ALL 
 
 “Good News for All” is sent along with “God is There” as part of our “Intro to the Bible” section of the curriculum. 
It is written by William McDonald, first published in 2016, making it one of the newer courses that we send. This course is 
centered around the book of Romans. While we also have a more challenging course on Romans that is sent later, this course 
is a more simplistic teaching of the truths found in that book, ideal for a new believer. The reader will learn that the gospel is 
“the power of God to salvation for everyone who believes”, as well as how to respond to God’s grace and mercy in our daily 
lives. We are currently mailing around 60 of these per month, and it is being sponsored by two of our course sponsors. 
 

“For in the gospel the righteousness of God is revealed - a righteousness that is by faith from first to last,  
just as it is written: ‘The righteous will live by faith.’” - Romans 1:17 

 
 
DEAR LIFE’S KEY,  
    

“Thank you so much for sending the copies of my transcripts. I also would like to express gratitude for the 

letter you sent letting me know your wishes and prayers for my grandma and myself. I’m beyond words in 
appreciation for that!!  

Thank you as well for the studies and input on the answer sheets. Both have been a valuable tool in my 

growth as a Christian and obtaining knowledge of the Bible and what God expects of me.” - Robert (Indiana) 
 
“To God be the glory! First and foremost, I have not given up on my studies. I was side-tracked due to the 

ongoing issue of my baby being placed in foster care, under the care of the department of health in New York. 
They have flat out refused to allow me any access (phone calls or visits). My attorney, family, and myself have 

filed complaints, sent letters, and attempted phone calls to no avail. I am stressed out and fell into a depression 
due to the lack of empathy and heartless behavior, but I came full circle and remembered I don’t have to fight this 
battle alone and gave it to my Lord and Savior.  

I always knew who to turn to, but as you know we sometimes try to handle things on our own. I picked up 
my Bible, began to pray, and resumed my studies and they have helped me find my way home. Although things are 

still dire, I have put my trust and faith in my Lord to work things out for the good.” - Gregory (New York) 
 
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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